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Tandia Awards 2023 Post-Secondary Scholarships

June 30, 2023 (Burlington ON) — Congratulations to the three winners of Tandia Financial Credit Union’s 2023 Post-
Secondary Scholarships Awards: Juliana Pusztay, David Akintola and Ryan Rathbone. Participants were asked to create
and submit a video that conveyed the high school experience they were most proud of, whether academic, artistic, athletic or
reflecting their community service efforts. This year’'s winners stepped up to the challenge of creating videos that clearly and
effectively demonstrate what makes them shine, and their commitment to their studies and their chosen fields was truly
inspiring.

We appreciate and applaud the efforts of all our 2023 applicants; participants showed outstanding pride in their high school
achievements and how they are all superstars. Their academic efforts and dedication have impressed us.

We wish all applicants the best of luck in their post-secondary studies. The submission form and all details related to next
year’s awards will be posted on our website in early 2024.

Juliana Pusztay with Tara Jarvis, Member David Akintola with Julia Mastrangelo, Member Ryan Rathbone, Post-Secondary
Solutions Manager, Stoney Creek Branch. Solutions Manager, Ancaster Branch. Scholarship Recipient, Brantford Branch
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